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12 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Year 5 have been invited to attend The Littlehampton Academy on Friday 27  June 2025.  During the day, 

the children will be taking part in a variety of activities, such as Art, Food Tech and Science. 

 

We will walk to TLA during the school day and will be back before the end of the day, so children should 

come to school and be collected from St Catherine’s as normal.   

 

TLA are offering our pupils lunch on the day, there are three options (spaghetti bolognaise, veggie 

bolognaise or plain pasta) to choose from or alternatively they can bring their own packed lunch. 

 

Children should wear full school uniform and bring a drink and snack for the day.   

 

Please complete the form below by Friday 16 May, to let us know which food option your child would like. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Date: _____________________ 

 

Please select your child’s food choice from the options below: 
 

o Spaghetti Bolognaise 

o Veggie Bolognaise 

o Plain Pasta 

o Own Packed Lunch 

 

Parent Name: _____________________________   Signature: ____________________ 
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